
Welcome to the Spring 2008 edition of the Department of Counseling Newsletter. As I am writing 

this introduction on May 20th, classes ended about two weeks ago and we held department gradua-



Dr. Michelle Bruno has an assess-

ment review entitled Review of Student 

Styles Questionnaire,  in press. It will 

appear in A Counselor‟s Guide to Ca-

reer Assessment Instruments (5th ed.). 

Dr. Bruno, along with Dr. McCarthy 
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April Astorino, a graduate student in the Secondary School Counseling track of the Department of Counseling, was recently 

named the 2008 recipient of the George L. Spinelli Memorial Scholarship by the Scholarship Committee of the College of Educa-

tion-Educational Technology. Criteria for the scholarship include faculty evaluations and written essays 
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